



## Dear Families:

Attached is the Volunteer Application required by Lapeer Community Schools. Any family member or friend who plans to possibly volunteer in your child's classroom (that includes field trips, Motor Moms, holiday parties, etc.) must complete the Volunteer Application. It is Lapeer Community Schools' policy to run a background check on anybody who will come in contact with children. It is important to do this as soon as possible, as there is a 2 week processing time. These clearances are good for 3 years. If you have any questions regarding this process, please ask!

Thank you, Melanie Berry Coordinator of Early Childhood and Childcare Services